
17th May 2019 

 

Each Friday we have our 
celebration assembly,       

celebrating the children’s 
achievements that week. 

 
Assembly begins at 9:15am 
and parents and carers are 

more than welcome to 
come and celebrate with us. 

This week’s achievement  

certificates go to... 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It’s been a very busy week in school 
with Year 6 completing their SATs. We 
are so proud with how they have ap-
proached these with such a positive 
mind set and they have been a credit 
to their parents and teachers. 
 
Year 2 continue their SATs into next 
week and we wish them luck with these. 
 
We have received the final version of 
the Ofsted report and this will be made 
available for parents on Monday 20th 
May. We are also offering you the  
opportunity to meet to discuss the  
report on Wednesday 22nd May at  
either 2pm or 6pm. Mrs Wallis O’Dell (the 
new head teacher) will be attending 
the 2pm meeting. We look forward to 
seeing you. 
 
Next week in school is Art week,  look 
forward to seeing some wonderful crea-
tions and artistic talent on display!  
 
Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Bedgood 
INTERIM HEAD TEACHER 
 
 

Developing Respectful, Resilient,  

Reflective and Responsible Learners  

  

HOUSE POINTS 

980 

993  802 

855 



Now the weather is getting hotter, please ensure your child is sent to 

school protected. Please send your child with a hat, sun cream and 

water bottle. We recommend applying an 8 hour/water resistant sun 

cream before school. You are welcome to send your child to school 

with a bottle of sun cream, however, children will be expected to     

apply the cream themselves. We can of course offer support to our 

younger EYFS children in the application. Thank you for your               

co-operation with this. 



ATTENDANCE INFORMATION 

 

 

 
 

RB 99% 3G 95% 

RJ 99% 3S 95% 

1P 95% 4F 96% 

2B 98% 4R 98% 

2P 100% 5H 96% 

  6J 99% 

  6T 96% 

School  97% 

Mathlete of the week 

goes to… 

Leon Bartoszko 

with  

3079 

 POINTS 

 

 

 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

Due to the European  Elections,  

the school will be used as a poll-

ing   station and as a result will be 

CLOSED to ALL  pupils on Thursday 

23rd May. 
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bǳǊǎŜǊȅ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ŀǘ уΦолŀƳ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ 

ŘƻƻǊ ƎŜǘǎ ƭƻŎƪŜŘ ŀǘ уΦпрŀƳΦ !ǎ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ 

ƛǎ ƴƻǿ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ŀǊŜŀΣ ŘǳŜ 

ǘƻ {ŀŦŜƎǳŀǊŘƛƴƎΣ ƛǘΩǎ ŜǎǎŜƴǝŀƭ ǘƘŀǘ 

ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊǊƛǾŜ ƻƴ ǝƳŜ ǎƻ ǘƘŜ ƎŀǘŜ 

ŀƴŘ ŘƻƻǊ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƭƻŎƪŜŘΦ 



Lunch Menu WB 20 th May  

What’s coming up… Please note that these dates are subject to change 

  May  

21st Tuesday 9.30am-11.30am Open morning 

23rd Thursday All day WHOLE SCHOOL CLOSED 

24th Friday 3.15pm Break up for half term 

  June  

3rd Monday 8.50am Children back to school 

5th Wednesday All day Year 1 & 2 trip—National Space Centre 

6th Thursday All day Reception trip—Twycross zoo 

6th Thursday 1.30pm-3.00pm Year 1/2 Football competition 

6th Thursday 9.30am-11.00am Year 6 swimming 

11th Tuesday 3.30pm-4.30pm New to Reception welcome meeting 

12th Wednesday All day School photographs—class photos 

13th Thursday 9.30am-11.00am Year 6 swimming 

13th  Thursday 1.30pm-3.00pm EYFS Family Learning Course- 1 of 4 

20th Thursday 9.30am-11.00am Year 6 swimming 

20th Thursday 1.30pm-3.00pm EYFA Family Learning Course - 2 of 4 
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aƻƴŘŀȅ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ CǊƛŘŀȅ 

/ƘŜŜǎŜ ŀƴŘ   
ǘƻƳŀǘƻ ǇƛȊȊŀ .ŜŜŦ ƎǊƛƭƭ wƻŀǎǘ ŎƘƛŎƪŜƴ .ŜŜŦ ŎƘƛƭƭƛ CƛǎƘ ŬƴƎŜǊǎ 

±ŜƎŀƴ          
ǾŜƎŜǘŀōƭŜ 
ǇŀǩŜ 

/ƘŜŜǎȅ Ǉŀǎǘŀ 
ōŀƪŜ 

±ŜƎŜǘŀōƭŜ    
ƪƻǊƳŀ ±ŜƎƎƛŜ ƘƻǘŘƻƎ 

/ƘŜŜǎȅ ǘƻƳŀǘƻ 
Ǌƛǎƻǧƻ 

WŀŎƪŜǘ Ǉƻǘŀǘƻ ǿƛǘƘΥ ŎƘŜŜǎŜ ƻǊ ǘǳƴŀ ƳŀȅƻƴƴŀƛǎŜ ƻǊ ŎƘŜŜǎŜ ŀƴŘ ōŜŀƴǎ 

/ƘŜŜǎŜ      
ǎŀƴŘǿƛŎƘ ¢ǳǊƪŜȅ ǿǊŀǇ ¢ǳƴŀ Ƴŀȅƻ ōŀǇ 

/ƘƛŎƪŜƴ ǎƻƊ 
ōŀƻ /ƘŜŜǎŜ ǿǊŀǇ 

/ƘƻŎƻƭŀǘŜ 
ŎǊŀŎƪƴŜƭƭ WŜƭƭȅ 

¦Ǉ .ŜŜǘ      
ŎƘƻŎƻƭŀǘŜ ŎŀƪŜ 

aŜƭǝƴƎ        
aƻƳŜƴǘ ōƛǎŎǳƛǘ CǊǳƛǘ ƳǳŶƴ 


